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CLASS CANCELLATION
POLICY
While classes may be canceled unexpectedly, it is the University’s policy
not to cancel classes in which an announced examination, presentation,
or other graded exercise is scheduled. Students should not assume
that notices on classroom doors are official. Students should refer
to BPU Community, the “Campus News Board” on the MyBayPath
Portal, and Canvas for information on course cancellation. It is the
students’ responsibility to verify class cancellations if they choose not
to wait in the classroom for the instructor to arrive. Each instructor has
the discretion to manage consequences of absences based on false
information about class cancelations.
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